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From: Kay Flynn

To: Melinda Watts

Sent: Wednesday, November 15, 2006 2:44 PM dki (:iNA i

Subject: RE: Docket No. 060725-TP
Attachments: tech.gif

Thanks. We will update CMS.

Kay

From: Melinda Watts

Sent: Wednesday, November 15, 2006 1:01 PM
To: Kay Flynn

Subject: Docket No. 060725-TP

Kay,

After reviewing the companies' request in Docket No 060725-TP, I have determined that the request pertains only to
long distance customers and company codes TJ917 and TKO011, so the Docket suffix should be changed to -TI and the

MCD reference to it in the "Related Dockets" tab for TX853 should be removed.
Thanks.

Melinda
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